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Shoreline City Council,

    I, Linda Lawrukovich a resident of Shoreline is opposed to having any low barrier Shelter in Shoreline.   The council should be focused on a city known for its
safety, education, environment and quality of life without crime, which enforces the existing laws (i.e. think Bellvue).  I am not interested in becoming another
Seattle with the cesspool it has become as a result of inept city council members and mayor.

Thank you,
Linda Lawrukovich 

  I pay a lot of property taxes for my home.  I expect that the money be used for good education, which is not happening to my utter horror.
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